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SMUDGING PERMISSION FORM 
 
 
 
Sept. 22, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians; 
 
On Wednesday September 29th our class/school will be performing a smudge. The 
purpose of the smudge is to honour and respect our pathway to truth and reconciliation. 
 
Mountain View School Division has developed procedures and guidelines which will be 
followed for the smudge.  Click this link to view the full procedure. Participation in the 
smudge is voluntary.   Please sign the permission form below if you would like your 
son/daughter to participate in the smudge.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mr. Marc Giasson 
Principal 
 
 
 

 
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter, ___________________________________ to 
participate in the smudge being held on September 29. 2021. 
 
 
 
________________    ___________________________________ 

Date      Parent/Guardian Signature 

https://mountainviewsd.sharepoint.com/sites/Division/MVSD%20Governing%20Docs%20%20PDFs/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FDivision%2FMVSD%20Governing%20Docs%20%20PDFs%2FAdministrative%20Procedures%2FSection%20A%20%2D%20School%20Administration%2FAS10%20Smudging%20Guidelines%2Epdf&parent=%2Fsites%2FDivision%2FMVSD%20Governing%20Docs%20%20PDFs%2FAdministrative%20Procedures%2FSection%20A%20%2D%20School%20Administration&p=true&originalPath=aHR0cHM6Ly9tb3VudGFpbnZpZXdzZC5zaGFyZXBvaW50LmNvbS86Yjovcy9EaXZpc2lvbi9FWWx2VUVjTkFzeEtoVXV0T280SXFyUUJmSEhQOFBOcmZGRGZHLWxqblFWd1B3P3J0aW1lPTVaRTctcHAtMlVn

